Core Offer: Educational Psychology Service
The Educational Psychology Service aims to improve the learning and development of vulnerable children and young people from 0–25 years. To help achieve this, we work with children and young people, parents and carers. We also work with schools, services and agencies from within the local authority and across the community. 
The team includes:
· Principal Educational Psychologists (PEP)
· Senior and Qualified Educational Psychologists (EP)
· Trainee Educational Psychologists. 
What can you expect from us?
· Referrals are made by schools or education settings into our service
· Use of the ‘Assess-Plan-Do-Review’ cycle to deliver support
· When parents/carers and children meet with an Educational Psychologist to receive an assessment, reports or consultation records are shared within 6-8 weeks of an assessment
· Follow up meetings to review the support after 6-12 weeks
· Further reports (if required) shared within 3-6 weeks of meeting
· There are different possible next steps which are decided on in partnership with schools and families, some of which could be:
· The EP assess-plan-do-review cycle is repeated
· The EP will not need to be involved further
· Further support could be applied for (e.g. through the local authority SEND Team).

Contact information
Telephone: 020 7974 6500
E-mail: education.psychology@camden.gov.uk 
